
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 3 September 2021.  
  
  
 
 
Dear Trade Partner,  
  
  
Due to continued and unsustainable freight cost increases and the shortage of some 
components. it has become necessary for SAL to review our Trade Price List. 
 
A price change will be effective Friday 1st October 2021 and apply to all orders 
despatched after this date. 
 
Whilst some products have increased in cost, most products remain unchanged,  

  
Once finalised, a new electronic price file will be provided to you.  
   
Thank you for your ongoing support of SAL.  
 
My contact details listed below are available to you should you have any questions 
in the meantime.  
  
  
  
Regards 
  
  
  
John Attlesey  
  
General Manager – Sales  

   SAL National Pty Ltd 
ABN 21 633 189 474 

40 Biloela Street Villawood NSW 2163 
P +61 2 9723 3099 F +61 2 9724 1899 
johna@sal.net.au   www.sal.net.au 

 


